
 

 
 
 
 
February 27, 2024 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
 
 
Please note that as part of the Climate Change Plan aimed at reducing greenhouse gas 
emissions and mitigating the effects of climate change, the Federal Government of Canada is 
increasing the tax on carbon emissions effective April 1st, 2024.   
 
This increase effects multiple aspects of the economy and impacts costs across our entire 
supply chain ranging from fuel for transportation, to energy costs for heating, to equipment 
purchases and maintenance. 
 
As a result of this change, we have incurred an increase in our overall costs. As such, it is 
necessary for us to increase our current Carbon Surcharge to 2.80% effective April 1st, 2024 for 
all shipments handled across our network. 
 
Please be assured that Clarke Transport Inc. is constantly exploring ways to reduce our carbon 
footprint and minimize the impact on our customers. We will continue to provide quality 
services while keeping our prices competitive. 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your Clarke Transport 
representative.  
  
As always, Clarke Transport Inc. appreciates your business and continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kevin Tait 
President / General Manager 
Clarke Transport Inc. 


